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The Board of Management met on April 15, 2024. 

The Principal gave an overview of how the various extra-curricular activities, and in particular the 

great achievements of the Girls Frisbee and soccer teams. The Principal also outlined the activities of 

Seachtain na Gaeilge and Green Awareness week. 

The Treasurer presented the financial forecast for the current year and reported that the financial 

forecast for the current year was in line with the budget. 

The Board reviewed and approved the anti-bullying policy and child saft-guarding statement. 

The Board also discussed the school self-evaluation process, the development of the school’s 5-year 

plan and building development.  

 

 


